

St Mary's Catholic First School

Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD

Tel: 01305 262258 Fax: 01305 257101

E-mail: office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Paula Fearn







15th January 2021



Dear Parents



A fantastic week of remote learning. We have had high numbers of pupil attendance during live lessons and overall very high levels of engagement from all our pupils. Thank you parents for your continued support with your child/ren's learning at home, you're doing a great job, I know some days it's most likely very challenging juggling your own work with that of your family.

My Assembly today thanks your children for all their hard work and efforts this week, we are so proud of them.



A massive thank you on behalf of all our staff for the very positive feedback about the standard of provision your child is receiving. Next week I will send a form asking for feedback, we'd be very grateful if you could complete this please.

Further to the email sent last week we have been able to supply several of our families with additional devices. If you are struggling at home to access home learning due to lack of IT, please contact the school office.

Please continue to check Google classroom daily (Tapestry for Reception Class) as this is where your child's teacher will post any updates with regards to learning. Please note some classes have adjusted the timings of live lessons.

Domestic Abuse

Please see the link below, should it be required by any of you:

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/domestic-abuse-how-to-get-help?utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=govuk-notifications&utm_source=17d3ae6d-9f20-4d52-8f28-76d7b2614917,&utm_content=immediately

Yours sincerely

P. Fearn

Mrs Paula Fearn **Head Teacher**